
 
 

Case ID Number: 
 Date: 

 
 
NOTICE TO FOOD STAMP RECIPIENTS IMPACTED BY HURRICANE KATRINA 
 
Additional Food Stamp benefits were added to your North Carolina EBT Card last night.  You 
are receiving additional Food Stamp benefits for the month of September because the United 
States Department of Agriculture (USDA) determined that your household is eligible for a full 
allotment amount from North Carolina.  This is because your household evacuated from an area 
devastated by Hurricane Katrina.   
 
Contact your local food stamp office if you have questions about the additional benefits.  
Contact EBT Customer Service at # 1-888-622-7328 to find out the amount of EBT benefits 
available in your account.   
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